From: "Tom MacMillan" <tom@foodethicscouncil.org>
To: <chaondo@ybb.ne.jp>

Subject: defensin

Date: Wed, 14 Sep 2005 17:52:09 +0100

Dear Dr Takahiro Kanagawa

I have read your concerns about the field trial of rice modified to produce
defensin. Assuming your account is accurate, which I have no reason to
doubt, I support your argument that the field trial should cease until the
mechanism of action is more clearly understood.

You are welcome to communicate my view to others.

Kind regards
Tom MacMillan
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